
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

This half term has been really full and we have enjoyed completing several units of work. 

In Literacy we began by finishing our unit on Poetry before moving on to our unit on 

Newspapers. 

As our History unit features the Ancient Egyptians we chose a great fiction book called ‘The 

Ancient Egyptian Sleepover’ by Stephen Davies as our Destination Reader book. This has 

been really enjoyable and full of fascinating facts about the Egyptians! 

As well as our History studies in class, where we have learnt a lot about the Ancient 

Egyptians, we also had a great visit to the British Museum. We saw amazing statues of the 

Pharoahs, their coffins and Mummies, and many other fascinating artefacts.  

 

 

 

 

 

We might have to go back when we study the Romans next term! 

In Maths we have done really well and completed our Multiplication and Division Units before 

moving on to measurements. At present we are measuring length and calculating perimeters.  

Challenge: Do you know the perimeter of the Great Pyramid of Giza in Egypt? 

In Science we are studying states of matter; solids, liquids and gasses. 

R.E. has focused on what is important to people in their locals communities, and P.E. has 

featured Outdoor Games and Dance. 

 

 

 

Another great half-term for Year 4 – we look forward to the next one! 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 

We had a fantastic 

Art Project.  

 


